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Alexander Gunyon

From: Frank Trigg 
Sent: 03 June 2024 14:38
To: Consultations
Subject: objection to Policy W4 Land development of Brooklands Farm

Categories: Green category

--Email From External Account-- 

Dear Sir/Madam  
 
This is to strongly object to the proposed housing development of Brooklands farm for the following. 
 
I object because the infrastructure of this area cannot accommodate a housing development of this size.    I object 
to such a huge loss of agricultural land and green spaces, which will be lost for ever. 
I object to the inevitable destruction of the wonderful biodiversity that we have in this area which will also be lost 
forever.  Green spaces are vital for people's heath and well being. 
I object to the noise and pollution and litter this housing estate will bring to the countryside, blighting residents 
lives.  I object to the strain 1400 more houses will put on the already stretched heath service, it is now impossible to 
find a dentist anywhere. 
I object to the strain that will be put on our narrow, badly repaired roads that are already grid locked and the 
resultant pollution that will inevitably follow. 
This housing development will destroy the essence and character of Whitstable forever. 
 
Hoping you will take account of the above deeply felt concerns. 
Mr F Trigg 
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